
CMD V (Registration) 

Ref: CMD V (Registration)/Duplicate Test Reports                                      6 Oct 2015  

Submission of Original Test Reports for Grant of Registration/Inclusion 

All Applicants and Registered Manufacturers may kindly note that Xerox copy of the test 

reports will not be accepted for the purpose of Grant of Registration, Inclusion and any 

other works related to Compulsory Registration Scheme w.e.f 15 Oct 2015. 

All are advised to obtain additional copies of test reports from laboratories in case the 

same test report forms the basis for inclusion / grant of registration in more than one file 

submitted by the manufacturer. 

The cases of unreasonable charges / charges for additional copies of test reports shall 

be brought to the notice of BIS with documentary evidence for needful action at our end. 


